
WHITE RIBBON DAY

The Cairns Safer Streets team supported White Ribbon Day

at Harald Falge Park. The event was supported by multiple

stakeholders and agencies in Cairns. A highlight was a

special performance from the students from Cairn West

State School who performed several songs. Cairns Safer

Streets was proud to support and promote such an

important cause.  As it drives support mechanisms to create

a safer community’s.

NAIDOC - SHANG PARK

NAIDOC - ASPIRE DEADLY FIVES

"Always was, Always Will be", was the 2020 NAIDOC theme,

Cairns Safer Streets supported several NAIDOC celebrations

in Cairns, including the Aspire Hockey. Cairns Safer Streets

are proud to have Aspire Hockey program as a current a

service provider with SPAYC + Place. The event attracted

multiple schools including our own schools from Cairns

West. The Event acknowledged and promoted the

contribution of our First Nations People.
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NOVEMBER 2020 UPDATE

The Cairns Safer Streets team assisted our

community partner Australian Red Cross

to support their NAIDOC event at Shang

Park. Several SPAYC activity providers

supported this special day to recognise &

celebrate our First nations People. The

event drew approximately 200 community

members. It was a fantastic community

and family-oriented event. 


